CARNARVON

GOLF CLLUB

29 September 2020

Dear Members,

[ write to all members of Carnarvon Golf Club to inform you officially that our General Manager Mitch
Nakic, has resigned from Carnarvon Golf Club effective on 20 December 2020.

Mitch will continue at the club until 20 December 2020 and assist with the changeover when we find a
new General Manager. '

Mitch has done a wonderful job as General Manager since his appointment in 2016. He has overseen the
renovation of the club, managed our terrific staff and worked well with the Board. I wish Mitch well in
his new challenge after a sabbatical.

The Board will endeavour to find a new General Manager and hopefully that person will be up to the
standard we have become used to with Mitch Nakic.

Yours Sincerely,

e

President | Carnarvon Golf Club

65-95 Nottmghtll Road LIDCONMBE NSW 2141

T: 9649 6255 E: W: www.carnarvongolf.com.au
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